



11/03/24

Dear Parents and Carers,

# World Book Day

Thank you for your support. The children looked amazing and had a super day exploring the wonderful world of books. They also enjoyed the surprise performance of 'Goldilocks and Then Some' featuring teachers and learning mentors!

Congratulations to the Winners of the World Book Day competition who are:

Anayah H - 5AW

Lillie N - 4AS

Billy S - 5AW

Damien M - 6RW/SW

Kulthum P - 4KT/RR

#### Ramadan

Ramadan Mubarak to all families observing this holy month. Whilst children are not required to fast at this age, we understand that some may choose to do so. We will keep an extra eye on children that are fasting and contact families if they are struggling. There will be a designated space for children to rest during lunchtimes if necessary.

### Silly Science Week

Miss Din has arranged Science Workshops which commence today and finish tomorrow. All children will have the opportunity to participate in exciting experiments during this time. Have fun everyone!

### Hydration

We understand the importance of drinking water regularly and encourage children to do so. There has been a rise in the number of children bringing flavoured water into school. Flavoured water is not permitted, and any brought into school will be disposed of and replaced with water from the school fountains. Thank you for your support with this.

# **Trainers**

Our uniform policy states clearly that children should wear plain black trainers on their PE days. A few children are wearing brightly coloured and sometimes even 'light-up' trainers for PE. When replacing these, please ensure they adhere to school policy. Thank you.

### Parent/Carer information evenings

School will be hosting these for children in year 3, 4 and 5 on Tuesday 16<sup>th</sup> April and Thursday 18<sup>th</sup> April. A school Ping will be sent notifying Parents/Carers once the online booking system for these is 'live'.

Kind Regards

Ms Z Adam

(Head Teacher)